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Friends: 

There are new names written down in glory!.... 
 

 The new work is 7 weeks old, hundreds and hundreds of tracts and flyers have been distributed, many 

services and Bible studies by request, and now God has given the increase: 3 saved: a teen, a police officer, and his 

74 yr. old mother.  All 3 have attended regularly for over a month.  We are already engaged in 3 one-on-one 

discipleships, and will be having studies with the new ones, also.  Praise God for this amazing blessing! 
 

 Norma came up to Pam after service Sunday night and said “I don´t want to bother, but I´m not sure I did 

that prayer for being saved: can you explain it to me again?”   Yes! Gladly! 
 

 Not that all has gone smoothly: we have had the front spotlights stolen twice already, and have installed a 

third set, this time including quite a bit of barbwire to discourage this happening again. It is important to have 

good lighting on the sidewalk out front.  Besides safety, this draws attention to the service to all those walking by.  

Some watch through the windows to see what is happening.  We are praying for more to come in. 
 

 Last Sunday a man named Ruben came by on bike and said he could not stay then, but when could he 

come that someone could answer some questions for him.  We told him when we would be there next, and he 

didn´t make it, but we are praying we will see him Sunday. Pray for Ruben to come again.   
 

 While the work is being carried on this end of the hemisphere, your giving and praying are holding the 

ropes that allow us to be here and minister the Word in this new neighborhood. These are fruit to YOUR account. 

Thank you so much for working together with us.  Praise God for His answered prayer and blessings! 

 

      Steve & Pam 
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